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American Electric Power

1 Riverside Plaza


Columbus, OH 43215-2373


AEP.com


Matthew J. Satterwhite

Senior Counsel –

Regulatory Services

(614) 716-1915 (P)

(614) 716-2014 (F)

mjsatterwhite@aep.com
March 11, 2011

Klaus Lambeck, Chief

Facilities, Siting & Environmental

Analysis Division

180 East Broad Street

Columbus, Ohio 43215

Re: 
11-0488 -EL-BNR  Lima-Ft. Wayne 138 kV Line Tap Structures Notice of Intent to Start Construction
Dear Mr. Lambeck:

Ohio Power (AEP) submits this notice of intent to start construction at the Lima-Ft. Wayne location around March 17 or 18, 2011, as indicated in the Construction Notice filed January 31, 2011.  

Please feel free to contact me if there are any questions.

Respectfully Submitted,

  /s/ Matthew Satterwhite



Matthew J. Satterwhite, Senior Counsel
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